
ACADEMIC SENATE 
SCHOLARSHIP CAMPAIGN 

FALL 2022 
Dear Colleagues, 

Please join the SCC Academic Senate's efforts to support our students via the Senate's 
Scholarship Fund. Our goal is to increase our Academic Senate Scholarship fund from 
approximately $6,000 to $10,000, to allow us to fund one $500 scholarship annually.   As 
you know, we have many deserving students who could use help with funding their 
education.  Any additional funds from ongoing donations will allow us to provide even more 
scholarships to our students.  

We greatly appreciate any amount you donate and thank you for your support. 

Academic Senate

Date Signature 

Last Name: 

Phone: 

PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED FORM TO:
Erin Duane, Senate Secretary/Treasurer

erin.duane@solano.edu

EMPLOYEE INFORMATION 

First Name: 

Employee ID: 

Address: 
Division:

PLEDGE

I authorize a pledge of $                   per pay period beginning                                 through a 
payroll deduction. 
I understand that this payroll deduction shall remain in force until I revoke it by notice to 
SCC.

or

I pledge a one-time donation in the amount of $ through a payroll deduction.
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